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  Good News Church 

This church has been so faithful in partnering with us in 
so many ways over the years for which we are grateful .  
This summer they joined the Angels for two days in 
Ojos Negros and built trusses for the house.  Plus we did 
a Children’s outreach to assist the new church as they 
were starting.  The goal was to let the community know 
not only about the love of God but that there were 
Christians who truly cared about their families. 
We then moved back to San Vicente and worked on 
several projects on  the mission base.  Each afternoon 
we partnered with the local church and The Angels at a 
ranch several miles north to provide an opportunity for 
Children to hear about God. 
Friday evening Good News provided a fiesta for the 
Angels.  Watching the youth play games, eat 
hamburgers and generally just have fun was awesome. 
Truly a great week and we look forward to their return 
next summer. 
Thank you Wes and Michelle for providing a great 
week and partnering with us in ministry. 

The Angels 
Alba is preparing the ministry team for their missions 
trip in January to Nayarit (central Mexico).  They are 
working to raise the funds to pay their own way so they 
can not only share about Jesus but train other youth how 
to teach children about Jesus.  They have been asked     
by two churches to provide the same ministry training 
they have received in San Vicente so their young people 
can go out and teach others. 
Lynne and I are thrilled to see the youth with whom we 
have worked having the desire to now go and teach 
others.  When they work for weeks to earn their own 
way you know they are committed and have a strong 
desire to serve God.  Praise be to God!        

Dave’s Health 

Thank you for your continued prayers!  We are doing 
very well and are having an awesome time in San 
Vicente.  Loving the opportunity to spent time with our 
friends and partners in Baja. 
The doctors want to see Dave again in November to 
check on his health.  They have more testing to be sure 
he is doing well and that they have done what is needed.  
Therefore, we will be back in Oregon by mid November 
and plan to stay till January. 
Our hope is that by January we will be back on our 
former schedule and will be healthy enough to continue 
serving in Mexico for the for seeable future.  We know 
that some changes may be necessary but that does not 
mean we are finished with serving God full time.  
Pray with us that we will be content in our new role and 
we be effective as advisors more then leaders of specific 
ministries.  It has been an awesome time in San Vicente 
and we feel so honored to have been a part of so many 
wonderful experiences.  Who would have ever dreamed 
that a former farmer from Oregon would have so many 
opportunities to impact the lives of people in Mexico for 
Jesus?  Truly amazing and awesome.  WE ARE NOT 
FINISHED YET. 

Prayer and Praise 

 Praise for growth in Angels and their desire to serve 
God 

 Praise for Dave’s improved health 

 Pray for wisdom as we transition to more of an 
advisory role in ministry 

 Praise for Safety as we travel in the roads in Mexico 

 Pray for Alba as she leads the Angels and as they 
prepare for their missions trip to Central Mexico  

“Leadership is not about titles, positions, or 

flowcharts. It is about one life influencing another.”     


